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UNDERSTANDING YOUR PROPERTY 
ASSESSMENT NOTICE AND HOW IT 
CAN EFFECT YOUR PROPERTY TAXES. 

Open forum discussions with your local Montana Department of Revenue office.

PROPERTY ASSESSMENT TOWN HALL

Understand What We Do Events Happening in Your Area
The Department of Revenue will be mailing real
property classification and appraisal notices by June
30, 2023. This notice does not serve as a tax bill, it
only includes the Department's determination of
market value for your property for tax years 2023 and
2024. It is important that property owners review this
notice and review the information about your
property characteristics at Property.MT.gov. 

It is also important to understand that even if your
notice indicates that your property’s market value has
increased over the past two years, this does not
necessarily mean that your property taxes will go up
the same percentage. If you'd like to better
understand your appraisal notice and learn how the
taxation process works, join us at any of our public
forums to get your questions answered. 

Virtual Events & In-Person Forums

Attend one of our live on-line events or in-
person forums across the state.  Visit 
MTRevenue.gov/PADTownHalls for more 
information.

July 17, 2023, 9:00am - 12:00pm
Custer County Event Center
42 Garryowen Rd, 
Miles City, MT 59301

GET IN TOUCH WITH YOUR LOCAL OFFICE
1010 Main St, Ste 13
Miles City, MT 59301www.mtrevenue.gov


